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It is imperative that you vote NO on this bill as it would only cause more hardship for 

our Oregon farmers, who are already incredibly taxed and regulated. Our food supply 

depends on farmers thriving. If this bill is passed, more farms with shutter and that 

will negative impact us all, not just here in Oregon, but across the world. Beware the 

unintended consequences of the harm this bill would cause. Do what is right for 

farmers and our state economy, and vote NO.  


